
 

Edmonton honours urban design excellence

Borden Park Pavilion and Clareview Community Recreation
Centre were among the winners in in the City of Edmonton’s
2015 Urban Design Awards. The awards were announced at
City Hall on November 20.

“Edmonton’s Urban Design Awards encourage discussion
about the memorable urban places that make up a great city,”
said Mayor Don Iveson. “A big congratulations to all the award
recipients on their significant achievement in exemplifying the
value of good design advancing the art of city building in
Edmonton.” 

Urban Architecture:

Borden Park Pavilion - Award of Excellence
Clareview Community Recreation Centre - Award of
Excellence
John Fry Sports Park Pavilion - Award of Excellence
Mill Woods Library and Seniors Multicultural Centre - Award of Merit
Mill Woods Park Pavilion - Award of Merit

Civic Design Projects:

Federal Building Centennial Plaza - Award of Excellence
Capital Boulevard - Award of Merit

Urban Fragments:

Vaulted Willow - Award of Excellence
Neon Sign Museum - Award of Merit

Community-Based Projects:

Arc Mural - Award of Excellence
Grandin Murals - Award of Merit

 Heritage Development (new category for 2015): 

The Alberta Hotel - Award of Excellence
Immigration Hall - Award of Merit

Implemented Residential Infill (new category for 2015):

House Monochrome - Award of Excellence
LG House - Award of Merit

Student Projects:

Impose - Award of Excellence
Regenerating Rossdale - Award of Excellence

The public also had a chance to vote for the People’s Choice Award. This category was created to
recognize past examples of good urban design that had a transformative impact on our quality of life in
Edmonton. The Legislature Grounds were crowned the winner this year.

The projects receiving awards are eligible to be entered for the National Royal Architectural Institute of
Canada (RAIC) Urban Design Awards.

“The Royal Architectural Institute of Canada is committed to promoting a greater awareness about the
importance of better urban design,” said the chair of the RAIC-Edmonton Chapter, Basel Abdulaal,
“Edmonton’s Urban Design Awards celebrate achievements in building a livable, sustainable and
beautiful city, through outstanding urban design and appealing public spaces, my sincere
congratulations to all winners.” 

The City of Edmonton and the RAIC-Edmonton Chapter host the Urban Design Awards together every
two years. The first awards were presented in 2005.

 

For more information:

visit: edmonton.ca/urbandesignawards

Media contact:

David Holehouse Communications 
780-423-5245
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